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Question No. 81 

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 27 May 2008: 

Did members of the Federal Magistrates Court Appointment panel receive a letter of appointment 
from the Attorney-General? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The Hon Susan Morgan and Federal Magistrate Michael Baumann received a letter from the 
Department thanking them on behalf of the Attorney-General for agreeing to be on the panel. 
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